
MAY NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents,

A big thanks to our volunteers for our Earth Day walk. It turned out to be a cool but good day 
to gather garbage. Each of the groups were able to gather up a good amount for their bags. I 
am happy to say the area around the neighborhood and our grounds were not too bad. One 
of the students remarked they were happy to see that people have been respectful.

We have a jampacked 5½ weeks left of school. Miss Erin’s unit about the Taiga Biome is going 
very well. Your student has learned many things about di�erent types of vegetation and 
animals living in this very interesting place. We had a cooking experience with some of the 
oyster mushrooms we have been growing. Each student had a taste test and aproximately 
75% enjoyed it and wanted more. She will finish up in another week or so.

Mrs. Henry will end our year with a unit on the tundra and ocean biomes.

As an FYI, we will be having our year end potluck dessert and program June 5th at Comstock 
Park. All children are involved in the program. More in the June letter.

Mrs. Henry will be making one last book order. Be watching for the forms. It will be nice to 
get some good books for summer.

A reminder to after-school parents: Now that the weather is nicer, we will be staying outside 
longer. More pick-ups will be from the playground outside. Please inform others that get 
your children of this and how to get to the playground. 

ALL TUITION DEPOSITS ARE DUE MAY 15th.

FYI ... Señor Alfaro will be o�ering the Spanish and Drumming classes after school next year. 
If you are interested, please get with him right away for information and get on the list. Space 
is limited. 

NO SCHOOL on Monday the 27th in observance of Memorial Day.

As always, our thoughts are with each family. Be safe, be healthy, be happy.

Dawn, Erin, Erin, Martin, and Catherine
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